
August 4, 2014                                                                                                     Thirty-first Day

           

The Worth County Board of Supervisors met pursuant to adjournment with all members present. 

 
Unless otherwise indicated, all of the following motions offered at this meeting were carried with the 

following vote: Ayes: May, Haugen, and Abrams. Nays: none. Abstentions: none. 

 

Motion by Abrams, second by Haugen, carried to approve the July 28, 2014 board minutes. 

 

Motion by Haugen, second by Abrams, carried to accept the petition for repairs to DD #17, Lateral No. 

2, which is located in Section 6, Fertile Township as submitted by Lowell Hermidal.      

 

Motion by Abrams, second by Haugen, carried to approve a fireworks permit for Andrew Stowell 

located at 4720 Jonquil Ave.  One is for post approval for 08/02/2014 and the other is for 08/23/2014.   
 

Motion by Haugen, second by May, carried to approve the sheriff’s monthly and quarterly report.  

 

The meeting adjourned until 9:00 A.M., August 11, 2014. 

 

 

Jacki A. Backhaus, Auditor     Dennis May, Chairperson 


